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NeEw ELecTRONIC MAILING LISTSERVS

FOR
OuTPATIENT PROSPECTIVE PAYMENT INITIATIVE

he Health Care Financing Administration (HCFA) has recently created three

electronic mailing lists to receive important information concerning the
Outpatient Prospective Payment System (OPPS) initiative. To subscribe to this
service, providers may access the HCFA Web site at:

as

www.hcfa.gov/medlearn/listserv.htm

Hospitals, community mental health clinics (CMHCs) and other providers
affected by the HOPPS initiative may subscribe to the appropriate mailing list to
automatically receive E-mail messages whenever there are OPPS updates to the
HCFA Web site. Instructions for subscribing to these mailing lists are on the
above HCFA listserv Web page.
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o Third-party Web sites. This document contains references to sites operated .
= by third parties. Such references are provided for your convenience only. O DRG Coordinator
o BCBSF and/or FCSO do not control such sites and are not responsible for their
Lo content. The inclusion of these references within this document does not suggest O
o any endorsement of the material on such sites or any association with their
O operators. O
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